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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 3:36 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Berold Baijius - Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 2 Endorsement 

Request - CK 6003-1

Categories: FILED

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Wednesday, February 21, 2024 ‐ 15:26 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Berold 

Last Name: Baijius 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  2nd St E 
Ward: Ward 6 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Phase 2 of the proposed Saskatoon Freeway 

Comments: 
Good day to you. 

It's really sad, in this day and age, that people continue to ignore what are now being established as 'best practices' 
for our environment. 

Natural areas, such as the Northeast Swale and the Little Swale should get special attention when being considered 
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for preservation. It's bad enough that the Province wants to place this monstrous piece of highway right through the 
middle of land that once destroyed will never be recovered. 

It's time that you, as the elected Councillors of this City, made a stand on the side of conservation and preservation. 

Do not endorse this proposed Saskatoon Freeway. We'd be better off taking the money that this senseless addition 
to our infrastructure will waste and use it on fixing our roads around the City and improving opportunities for low 
income residents.  

Sincerely, your elector, 

Berold Baijius 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




